
 
 

 
UN Envoy Condemns Attack on Israeli Civilian Vehicle in the West Bank, Urges Restraint 

 
Jerusalem, 19 June 2015 

  
On today’s deadly shooting attack against an Israeli civilian vehicle in the occupied West Bank, 
resulting in one death and a serious injury, the United Nations Special Coordinator for the Middle 
East Peace Process, Mr. Nickolay Mladenov made the following statement: 
  
“I condemn today’s deadly shooting attack on an Israeli civilian vehicle traveling in the occupied 
West Bank.  
 
On this second day of Ramadan and at the start of the Shabbat, I call on all sides to exercise the 
utmost restraint, to maintain calm and promptly bring the perpetrators to justice.” 
 
ENDS 


